
The Prince George’s County District Court 
Invites you to our Annual 

Symposium 

 
 

Wednesday, October 7th, 2020 

2:00 PM — 3:30 PM 
 
  

  

Welcome and Overview of Operations 
by Administrative Judge Lisa Hall Johnson 

 
 

Remarks by the District V Bench 
 
  

This year, due to social distancing, we will have the Symposium via Zoom.   
The bench will sit as a panel to discuss operations during the  

COVID public health emergency and beyond.  
 

Registration Required – Click here

This event is co-sponsored by the Prince George’s County Bar Association and 
the J. Franklyn Bourne Bar Association  

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_vjEKXL_oQbOVHRCBkt0EDQ

